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Subject: Re: [gbird] GBIRd website & COMMs check-in

From: <Owain.Edwards@csiro.au>

Date: 1/31/2017 8:25 PM

To: <heath.packard@islandconservation.org>, <gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>

CC: <claudio.uribe@islandconservation.org>, <sara.kaiser@islandconservation.org>

Heath,

Apologies, but I'm on leave next week and the following week, so | won't be available to participate during the
proposed times.

Owain

From: gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu [mailto:gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu] On Behalf Of Heath Packard

Sent: Wednesday, 1 February 2017 8:56 AM

To: gbird@lists. ncsu. edu (gbird@lists.ncsu.edu) <gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>

Cc: Claudio Uribe <claudio.uribe@islandconservation.org>; Sara Kaiser <sara.kaiser@islandconservation.org>
Subject: [gbird] GBIRd website & COMMs check-in

Importance: High

Greetings GBIRd Leads & COMMs and Outreach subcommittee members,

Please complete the doodle poll linked below in by COB Thursday so | can schedule a one hour Communications &
Outreach subcommittee call to collect your brain storms and wish lists for the GBIRd website development, and so we
can spend a few minutes checking in on other items like media coordination and stakeholder outreach activities.

Looking forward to kicking off the website production soon! Anyone interested in participating in this meeting is, of
course, welcome.

Best,

Heath Packard

Director of Marketing & Communications
Island Conservation

360.584.3051 (mobile)

www.islandconservation.org
www.linkedin.com/company/island-conservation
www.facebook.com/preventingextinctions
www.twitter.com/noextinctions
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